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STATE OF
COLORADO

RE: COGCC FIELD INSPECTION REPORT [Doc#663600186]

received 09/21/2012
Facility 262357

Castro, David <David.Castro@pxd.com>
To: "Gintautas, Peter" <Peter.Gintautas@state.co.us>

They do not recall a second pit or pond for this location. It appears it was never constructed. Norwest will

collect samples from the top of where the onsite pit used to be.

David Castro

Environmental Coordinator - Rockies Asset Team
Pioneer Natural Resources USA, Inc.

1401 17th St. Suite 1200

Denver, CO 80202

(direct) 303-675-2666

(work cell) 303-862-0894

(fax) 303-294-1275

david.castro@pxd.com

From: Gintautas, Peter [mailto: Peter.Gintautas@state.co.us]

Sent: Thursday, September 20, 2012 9:50 AM
To: Castro, David

Subject: RE: COGCC FIELD INSPECTION REPORT [Doc#663600186]

David, | looked at air photos and | cannot see where there was an offsite pit. The old map shows its
propose location and | think it may not have been built or not built there. There is alandowner pond in
the same drainage as where the attached map shows the pit, but at a different location. Maybe Bill Ward

might know if there ever was an offsite pit or Jerry.

Peter Gintautas, Ph.D.

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission

https://mail.g oogle.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=b5ac8e50a4&view=pt&cat=27s pending &search=cat&th=139e910308d8bcae

Fri, Sep 21, 2012 at 7:41 AM
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Environmental Protection Specialist - Southeastern Colorado

719-846-3091
719-679-1326 (cell)

peter.gintautas@state.co.us

From: Castro, David [mailto: David.Castro@pxd.com]

Sent: Thursday, September 20, 2012 8:51 AM

To: Gintautas, Peter

Subject: FW: COGCC FIELD INSPECTION REPORT [Doc#663600186]
Importance: High

Peter, | was about to have Norwest go collect top of fill and native samples from the Tarantula location,
but | do not know where the offsite pit used to be. The onsite was on the SE facing edge of the pad. The
only place | can think of where the “offsite” pit could’ve been is just off the east side of where the road
comes into the pad. Is that correct?

David Castro

Environmental Coordinator - Rockies Asset Team
Pioneer Natural Resources USA, Inc.

1401 17th St. Suite 1200

Denver, CO 80202

(direct) 303-675-2666

(work cell) 303-862-0894

(fax) 303-294-1275

david.castro@pxd.com

From: COGCC Field Inspection Report [mailto: peter.gintautas@state.co.us]
Sent: Monday, September 17, 2012 10:58 AM

To: mike.leonard@state.co.us; Castro, David; Hiss, Duane; Glinisty, Judy
Cc: peter.gintautas@state.co.us

Subject: COGCC FIELD INSPECTION REPORT [Doc#663600186]
Importance: High

https://mail.g oogle.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=b5ac8e50a4&view=pt&cat=27s pending &search=cat&th=139e910308d8bcae
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DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES

John W. Hickenlooper, Governor

1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801
Denver, CO 80203

Phone: (303) 894-2100

FAX: (303) 894-2109

www.cogcc.state.co.us

COGCC Field Inspection Report

ATTACHED REPORT HAS BEEN SUBMITTED TO COGCC DATABASE
BASED ON FIELD INSPECTION RESULTS.

PLEASE REVIEW ENTIRE REPORT. UNSATISFACTORY ITEMS AND/OR
VIOLATIONS AND CORRECTIVE ACTION DATES ARE HIGHLIGHTED IN
RED.

Statement of Confidentiality:

This message may contain information that is privileged or confidential. If you receive this
transmission in error, please notify the sender by reply e-mail and delete the message and any
attachments.
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